UIH gan

January 22, 1979

TO: Richard B. Sellars
John Beldrich -
Paul Abdalla

FROM: Abraham Wallach

Attached please find the final draft of ocur
cultural consultants, Arts Development
Associates, Inc., report. It will be reviewed
for the next ten days and, unless there are
any comments, 1t will then go to print.

The document is basically similar to that
which you previously read hut now praises all
cultural opportunities identified and pinpoints
the difficulties inherent in an ethnic heritage
center and a sScilence technology museum.
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